
Starting in January 2022, the No Surprises 
Act requires group health plan and insurers 
to provide advanced EOBs for scheduled 
services and upon patient inquiry. Health 
plans now face a serious challenge to meet 
these transparency requirements.    

www.integratedpayorsolutions.com

The Complete  
Solution for the  
No Surprises Act

To Learn More About Transparency+ 

Prepare for the No Surprises Act with Transparency+ today.
Equipped to meet all regulations of the No Surprises Act, Transparency+ by Integrated Payor 
Solutions is a stand-alone claims processing system and cost estimator built on the dynamic 
Salesforce platform. 

With Transparency+, payors can easily fulfill the key components required by the No Surprises Act 
for Advanced EOBs, including:

The network status 
of each provider 
and facility

Estimated amount 
the participant has 
accrued toward 
their deductible

Contract rates for 
services schedule 
for in-network 
providers

Participant annual 
out-of-pocket 
maximum

Good faith 
estimation for 
out-of-network 
providers

Any medical 
management 
requirements for 
procedures

Expected 
participant cost-
sharing amount

Disclaimer that 
all information is 
subject to change

No Strings Attached
Bolt-on solution that can 
seamlessly integrate with 

any existing tech stack

Quick & Seamless 
Implementation

60-day average implementation 
to meet requirements quickly

Unmatched Flexibility
Scalability and reliability 
powered by Salesforce to 

grow with needs

CONTACT OUR SALES TEAM:
Sales@integratedpayorsolutions.com

 (415) 465-2534


